





Please if you have any questions about your child in nursery don't hesitate to speak with either Mrs Lilley or Mr Hussain.

Upcoming events & other news

As the weather is getting colder please send your child with a coat and appropriate foot wear.

What we're learning this half term

English

The children are reading stories and thinking about the characters and what might happen next.

Maths

Maths this half term is all about matching.

Understanding the world

The children are learning about families and who lives in their house.

PSHE

The children will be thinking about and making new friendships.